
 

 
 
Date: June 29, 2020 
The Manager 
Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Ltd. 
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai — 400 001  
 
Sub.:  Postponement of Board Meeting due to COVID 19 Pandemic as per SEBI Circular 
SEBV/HO/CMD1/CIR/P/2020/106 DTD. June 24, 2020. 
 
Ref. -: Scrip Code -509026 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is to inform you that, pursuant to Regulation 29 read with Regulation 33 of the Listing 
Regulations, and our letter dated June 23, 2020 to you in this regard, and as per SEBI Circular 
SEBI/HO/CFD/CMD1/CIR/P/2020/106 dated, June 24, 2020, the board of Directors of the 
Company have decided to postpone the Board Meeting to declare the results for the Quarter 
and Year ending March 31, 2020 to a later date. 
 
As a result of COVID 19, we are working with only 10% staff and as a result we are not in a 
position to complete the accounting statements required to declare the Q4 and the FY 2019-20 
results. 
 
Kindly take the same on your records and acknowledge the receipt. 
 

 
 

 


